Conference 1969 on non-linear dynamics / singular perturbation theory
C.C. Lim submitted an abstract, and was to give a talk, describing two outstanding problems in non-linear dynamics. He sent to Russell Kulsrud the abstract, which Russell then showed to Bob, who at that time was Russell’s student.

Bob looked at the problem, and realized that he could solve one of the outstanding problems by applying methods developed in his thesis. Russell called C.C. Lim and told him that his student had solved the problem. C.C. Lim arrived at the conference early so that he may review the solution that Bob had derived. C.C. Lim was satisfied that the solution was correct.

To give credit to Bob, C.C. Lim gave ¼ of his allotted time to speak to Bob, so that Bob could present the solution that he had derived!

Bob had not yet completed his Doctorate at the time.

